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The following excerpts are from a letter from one of William's subordinate officers in Indian Country. 
“... I wished more particularly to express to you the deep regret I felt that you were no longer an officer of our regiment, or the Army. I would have regretted your leaving the service under any circumstances, but this regret was greatly increased by my knowing so well that your resignation had been tendered without your knowledge, and in direct opposition to your wishes...”

“...No one could have displayed more energy or more zeal, and certainly no one could have guarded the interests of the United States more closely than you did... No one could have been more true to his colors or have presented a better example of loyalty to both officers and soldiers....”

“...putting down everything which had even the semblance of disloyalty.”

“...but during my long and intimate acquaintance with you I have never known you to breathe a disloyal sentiment.”

